
Coding and Billing 
Training

JUNE 16TH, 10AM-2PM
Continuing Education Credits Available

ArchProCoding has developed a training course on clinical 
documentation, professional coding, and compliant medical 
billing for Substance Use Disorder/Opioid Use Disorder (SUD/
OUD) treatment services with a focus on Medication-Assisted 
Treatment (MAT). This educational session will focus on maximizing 
reimbursement for SUD/OUD treatment and primary care and 
mental and behavioral health encounters.

Benefits from participating in this training include:
1. Understanding the roles of each team member and their 
relationships in the coding/billing process 

2. Determining service code billing options based on payer 
requirements 

3. Learning about services that can be billed between patient visits 

4. Learning how to increase evaluation and management (office visit) 
reimbursement opportunities

Virtual 
Presentation by 
ArchProCoding

4.0 Continuing 
Education 

Credits available 
upon request

For more 
information on 

CEUs, contact Laura 
Remick at

lremick@NCHCNH.org

https://nchcnh.info/CodingBilling2022Free and Easy  
Online Registration

This program is supported by the Health Resources and Services Administration 
(HRSA) of the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) under grant 
number G26RH40089 as part of a financial assistance award totaling $499,656 
with 100% funded by HRSA/HHS and $0 amount and 0% funded by nongovernment 
sources. The contents are those of the author(s) and do not necessarily represent 
the official views of, nor an endorsement, by HRSA/HHS, or the U.S. Government.

Questions? Contact Annette Carbonneau at acarbonneau@nchcnh.org

The audience for this training includes Rural Health Clinics (RHCs), Federally Qualified Health 
Centers (FQHCs), Critical Access Hospitals (CAHs), mental health care providers, and primary 
care organizations and others that provide SUD/OUD screening, MAT services, and behavioral 
health 

AUDIENCE

REGISTRATION DEADLINE: JUNE 8TH


